
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tattslotto Lucky 

Supplementary Number Draw 
 
The Club’s Tattslotto Comp is now underway and we will 
list the winners each week here for you to see who won 
when you didn’t!  These numbers are still available if you 
want to join in the fun – 10, 16, 29, 34, 37, 39, 41. 

 

 
 
 

  

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - 

July 29
th
  

Club General Meeting – Zoom Speaker (tbc) – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

August 5
th
   

Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

August 12
th
  

Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

August 19
th
  

Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

August 26
th
  

Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 
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Birthdays  

6
th

   Doug Poole 
10

th
 Debbie Payne 

22
nd

 Jan Spencely 
23

rd
 Marie Lock 

 
Inductions 

7
th

  Alf Thorpe (1999) 
7

th
 Carolyn Robinson (2004) 

31
st
 Trevor Lock (1996) 

 

Round 2 – Off and running – details of winners – 
 
4/7/2020 # 36 David Dolman   8/8/2020 
11/7/2020 #30 John Jones   15/8/2020 
18/7/2020 #10 NO WINNER   22/8/2020 
25/7/2020      29/8/2020 
1/8/2020      5/9/2020 

R.I. President – Holger Knaack 
District Governor – Philip Archer 
Assistant Governor – Graeme Lynas 

 
Our Rotary meetings are currently being held 

online via zoom. 
 

See below for details on the program for each 
Club meeting. 
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President Mick’s Report – 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended our ZOOM Meeting this week, after 3 months of meeting via ZOOM we are 

getting good at this form of meeting. Last night’s meeting from my point of view we had a lot more members’ 

participation which was very much appreciated, it certainly makes it easier for me if members contribute in our 

meetings. 

 

As noted the Drought Relief Effort- Cobar Region has been wound up.  A big thanks goes to Leon Scott who 

initiated the project supported by Ron Payne and John Jones.  With the great support from members of the Rotary 

Club of Cobar NSW, one of the largest and most rewarding projects our club has been involved in - 

 

Project Summary  

 12 semi trailers of quality hay delivered to farmers up to 120km radius of Cobar NSW 

 Manufacture and delivery of one reverse osmosis water treatment plant which can deliver 2500 litres of 

fresh drinking water per hour 

 Supply of finances to purchase hundreds of food parcels, slabs of water and working dog food as well as 

money for Christmas gifts and fresh meat 

 Supply of money to support people going thru very hard times 

 Supporting the Royal Flying Doctor at a "farmer wellness weekend" at Louth by a team of Eaglehawk and 

Castlemaine Rotarians 

 travelling to Louth for the weekend and catering for approximately 100 drought affected families from a 

150km radius. This entailed a 2000km round trip 

 Support trips have also been made to support Cobar Rotary with a Shannon Noll concert for the farming 

community and other support services 

 By being registered with RAWCS/RABS allowed significant donations to be received from other 

communities far and wide. 

 In all with the support of the New South Wales Government Rural Assistance Authority the total cost to 

support Cobar was in excess of $200,000.00 

 

From my personal perspective: - I have developed friends in the Cobar area, having travelled to the area twice with 

friends from Bendigo. 

 

This week’s Meeting we had a bit of light relief in the way of 

Rotarian Trevor Lock leading us in a sing along, luckily, for it to work 

we all had to be on mute, so no one except Dusty the Dog had to 

listen to my singing. 

 

Well done Trevor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember we are making Masks, see details in this bulletin for how to purchase. 

 

Working Bee (because all Rotarians love a WORKING BEE) Sunday 10am to tidy up around the Mechanic Hall. 

 

Mick Costello  

President   

Rotary Club of Eaglehawk  
 

 

  

Mick’s Quote of the Week – 

 
Do more than belong: participate.  
Do more than care: help.  
Do more than believe: practice.  
Do more than be fair: be kind.  
Do more than forgive: forget.  
Do more than dream : work 

- William Arthur Ward 



 

 

 

 

Improvements at the Mechanics Facility    
 

A great improvement at the Mechanics Facility this week with the 

finalisation of the fence replacement.  Here is a before and after 

photo – looks great now.  Our thanks to the City of Greater 

Bendigo for these works. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also discovered a water problem in the kitchen and an onsite inspection with Council has started the ball 

rolling with a view to determining the scope of works that will be required. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Face  Masks – 
 
In response to the increased demand for face masks  President Mick 
has organised for a supply to be made locally and are available to our 
members (and families) for the special introductory price – 4 masks for 
$20.00. 
 
These are made from a double layer of high quality cotton fabric with 
elastic ear loops.  Much better for the environment than using 
disposable masks and as these funds will be raised directly from 
members all proceeds from these sales will be used to bolster our Clubs 
Administration Account funds.   
 
To order, simply make a direct deposit into our Club’s Account 
 
BSB - 633000  
Account Number - 131 067 761 
Amount $20.00 (for 4 masks) 
Reference – Masks(yourname) 
 
One of our Rotarians will be delivering them directly to your letterbox –  
social distancing at it’s best! 
 
 
 


